
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the City Council of the City of Wildomar will conduct a 
public hearing per Elections Code Section 21607.1 on Wednesday, September 8, 2021, 
at 6:00 p.m., at which the City Council will 1) Receive a report from staff on the 
redistricting process and permissible criteria to be considered to redraw City Council 
election district boundaries; and 2) Conduct a public hearing to receive public input on 
communities of interest and potential district boundaries.  

All interested persons are invited to attend said hearing and express opinions relating to 
this matter. Written comments concerning this matter may be submitted to the City Clerk 
at 23873 Clinton Keith Road Ste. 201 Wildomar, CA 92595 and by email at 
jmorales@cityofwildomar.org. Written comments may also be submitted at the public 
hearing. 

Pursuant to Governor Newsom’s Executive Order N-08-21, this hearing will be 
conducted in person in the City Council Chambers at 23873 Clinton Keith Road Ste. 
106 Wildomar, CA 92595, and electronically via video and teleconferencing. Council 
Members, Staff and Members of the Public may participate electronically via Zoom 
using the following information:  

Join Zoom Meeting:  https://us02web.zoom.us/j/84801699357 
OR 
Dial in: 1 (669) 900 6833 | Webinar ID: 848 0169 9357 

Please contact the City Clerk’s Office at 951-677-7751 x210 if live translation in an 
applicable language is needed for this hearing. Notification 72 hours prior to the meeting 
will enable the City to make reasonable arrangements.  

Janet Morales 
City Clerk 
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